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Events
Upcoming

February 11
College Credit 
Plus Meeting 
February 13
K-12 Open House
February 13
K-4 Fine Arts Night
Februrary 14
Senior Night for Boys 
Basketball
February 15
Winter Homecoming
9th-12th Grade
February 17
No School
February 21
K-12 Jean Day
March 2
Athletic Boosters
Meeting
March 6
Knights’ Night Out
March 12
K-12 Open House
March 19, 20, 21
FCA Musical
March 20
K-12 Jean Day
April 6
Athletic Booster
Meeting

Winter Homecoming

Camp Invention:Design Thinking Project
Children will gain confidence as they express their unique 
ideas and learn the value of their creativity. By applying an 
inventor-informed Design Thinking Process, children are 
empowered to take their ideas to market and protect their 
intellectual property. Campers will collaborate, brainstorm 
and find inspiration to solve real-world problems. They 
will sketch their ideas, build prototypes and design their 
logos.  They will also learn how to protect their work and 
promote their products while exercising their rights as 
creators.
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Set in the 1850s, a pretty young cook named Millie marries 
Adam, a grizzled woodsman, after a brief courtship. When 
the two return to Adam's farm, Milly is shocked to meet his 
six ill-mannered brothers. She promptly begins teaching the 
brothers proper behavior and how to court a woman. Come 
support FCA students as they sing and dance their way into 
your heart!

Come watch FCA’s Musical!

The Winter Homecoming Dance is an informal event for 
9th-12th grade students and will be held on February 15th 
from 7:30 pm-9:30 pm at the Crossroads Ministry Center 
located at 2095 W. Fair Ave. Tickets will be available for 
sale beginning February 10th during lunch for $10.

Knights’ Night Out
The carnival planning committee is currently seeking 
donations for our silent auction. If you have a connection 
with a local business, consider helping us out!  We 
traditionally raise between $14,000 and $19,000 for our 
annual fund at this event. Comtact Heather Keener at  
hkeener@fcaknights.us with any questions.

Re-Enrollment for the 2020-2021 school year is now open. 
Your student’s Back to School Enrollment letter has been 
mailed with instructions and individual student ID and access 
key. Special Offer: If you re-enroll your student(s) by March 
2nd, the $200 per student ($300 family max) enrollment fee is 
waived! 

Re-enrollment now open


